
 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Family Meal West Sacramento Project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Sacramento located at 1110 West Capitol 

Avenue, West Sacramento CA, 95691. The funding would be used for a pilot project that works 

with West Sacramento restaurants to provide meals to high need populations in their community 

through restaurants. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because supports 

essential food providers and support agriculture, community development, and local economies.   

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1) of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Doris Matsui  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 



 


